
RRe -EEngage
AT WHITESBURG BAPTIST CHURCH AT PULASKI PIKE CAMPUS

We are so excited to announce that beginning Sunday, June 7, we will resume our Sunday Morning worship gatherings 
at 10 am at the Pulaski Campus. The last Sunday we were together for worship at our campus was March 8. After 12 
weeks of worshiping with you online, it is going to be such a joy to worship with all of you in person again.

As a church, Whitesburg Baptist will be following our states guidelines for gathering together, and good social 
distancing practices will be observed across all our campuses. At Pulaski, we have been working to sanitize our surfaces 
and prepare our campus sanctuary for worship. Masks are encouraged, and all greeters and staff will be wearing them. 
Please follow directional tape that will be employed to help people observe good social distancing. We encourage 
members to respect these guidelines as an act of love for our senior members who will be joining us in worship. 

A few specific features of our Pulaski campus that you will want to keep in mind as you make plans to worship with us 
on Sunday, June 7:

• Worship will begin at 10 am. The sanctuary will open at 9:45 am. 
• Both main entrances to the sanctuary will be used and arrows on the floor will indicate the proper flow of traffic.
• Every other pew will be marked off to provide distance between rows and we encourage 6 ft. of space between 

family units sitting together.
• Childcare will not be provided, and only the main sanctuary area and foyers will be open/accessible to the 

public.
• Life Groups will not be meeting on campus at this time.

In order to maintain a “touchless” environment: 

• Lord Supper elements will be distributed (when observed) in self-contained kits as you enter, rather than 
passing plates.

• Printed bulletins, pew Bibles, contact cards, and pens will not be available.
• Tithes and offerings will be collected in a box at the main parking lot entrance to the sanctuary.
• All main doors will remain propped open.
• Please refrain from hugs, handshakes, high-fives, and fist bumps, and other “touch” related greetings.

These measures are put in place because we care about the well-being of our members and everyone who attends 
our campus. If you are not feeling well or feel or have any flu like symptoms, please do not attend. Join us for online 
worship at home.

We are rejoicing along with the Psalmist who said, “I was glad when they said unto me, ‘Let us go to the house of the 
Lord.’” On behalf of your Pulaski Campus team, we pray that our Lord will keep you and your family in good health and 
we look forward to worshiping with you Sunday, June 7 at 10 am, at Whitesburg Baptist Church Pulaski Pike Campus.


